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   Once again, the women of 

Shoreline UMC gathered at the 

church to carpool to Mary Mag-

dalene Church in Seattle to serve 

lunch to the women who frequent 

Mary Magdalene church.  Many 

of these women are homeless. 

    The meals are prepared at the 

homes of the volunteers from 

Shoreline and then served by 

them to the grateful women at 

Mary Magdalene.  Some volun-

teers, who cannot go, prepare 

food.  Sidonia always sends flow-

ers.  

   

 

The kitchen at the new  

facility is bright and beautiful.  

Fifty-five women were served.  

There was quite a showing of 

volunteers carpooling this 

time.  Two volunteers were 

first timers.  Pictured above 

are:Taka, Meredani, Makereta, 

Nellie Ann, Kristin, Salote. 

Below are Marcy and Kristin.  

Jan Kriedler is not pictured 



Fijian United Methodist Caucus Prayer Breakfast  

 

A Prayer Breakfast was held on  

September 18 at Shoreline UMC, 

to plan and  raise money for the  

July 4, 2011 

 Fijian National Caucus,  

that will take place at 

 Shoreline UMC.   

The proceeds will help pay for the 

expenses and enable those from 

out of state, attend the Caucus. 

Those churches from out of state 

are: 

Floriene UMC  in Palo Alto, Ca. 

San Francisco UMC, and  

San Rafael UMC in Los Angeles  

About 35 to 40 people 

 attended the Prayer Breakfast. 

 

150 people are expected to 

Attend the July 4, 2011  

Fijian National Caucus 

Pacific Island Pastors 
Meeting on October 16 at 10 AM 

At Shoreline UMC 

Tongan, Samoan, and Fijian Fellowships represented  


